
 

 
12 September 2023 
 
 
Eddie Stevens 
fyi-request-23192-6fd79793@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Eddie 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). 
 
On 21 August 2023 you asked, in response to a previous reply from Kāinga Ora – Homes and 
Communities under the Act: 
 

“Can I please request clarification on the pipeline project in the area demarcated as ‘Matipo’. 
Are the 23 dwellings on Matipo Road only, or are they across a number of streets? If it is the 
latter, could these please be identified”. 

 
The 23 dwellings in the pipeline as at 31 May 2023 were located in the Matipo Census Area Unit, one 
of three Census Area Units on the Te Atatu peninsula, as below. 
 
Eight homes were in Kervill Avenue and 15 homes in Taikatai Road. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
More information on stock numbers, pipeline and developments can be found at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/ and https://www.hud.govt.nz/stats-and-insights/the-government-housing-
dashboard/housing-dashboard-at-a-glance/.  
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information requests where 
possible. Our response to your request may be published at 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/


https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests with your personal information 
removed. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Alex Travis 
Acting Team Leader Government Relations 


